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04.03.19   Weekly Newsletter  
  
Diary Dates 2018-2019  
 
 

Date Time  Event 
Thursday 14th March  9.30 – 10.30 & 

2.15 – 3.15 
Open morning / afternoon 

Friday 15th March All day Red Nose Day 

Monday 18th March 10.10 P6 Sharing Assembly 

Monday 18th March 11.25 P3 Sharing Assembly 

Monday 25th March 10.10 P5 Sharing Assembly 

Monday 25th March 10.50 P1 Sharing Assembly 

Monday 25th March 11.25 P2 Sharing Assembly 

Friday 29th March  Last day of term 

Monday 15th April  First day of term 

Friday 19th April All day Good Friday – school closed 

 
Open Day 
Thursday 14th of March is Open Day at Riverbank School.  The school will be open for parents and 
carers to visit from 9.30 – 10.30 and 2.15 – 3.15.  Please come and join your children and learn 
more about their learning, the focus of the day is Science. 
 
Red Nose Day 
Friday 15th of March is Red Nose Day, the children can dress up in red or in sports clothing if they 
wish to do so.  The children will participate in a Dance-a-thon on Friday and we would welcome any 
donations on Friday for the charity. 
 
Breakfast Club 
Can I remind all parents that there is no access for vehicles to the door of the Breakfast Club?  
Parents dropping off by car should park their car on the street and walk with their children to the 
door of the breakfast club.  Recently we had a very near miss, where a child who was being 
dropped off by their parent at breakfast club on foot was almost knocked down by a parent who had 
dropped off by car. 
 
Newsletter 
As I am sure you are aware the weekly newsletter is available for you in many ways.  You can find 
it on the school website, the school Facebook page and provided we hold the correct email address 
for you it is emailed directly to you.  On behalf of the parents the parent council has asked for it to 
be displayed on the windows of the classes and the office.  We are happy to do this so that you can 
keep up to date with all the information regarding activities in the school. 
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